
Etwall Primary School Y5/6 Residential - October 2018 

 

 

Following feedback from parents after the last residential, we are sending out the kit list for 

the Y5/6 residential in plenty of time for you to find everything that you may need.  

Mountain Warehouse at the Intu Centre, Derby, have been informed that we are going 

on a residential in October and if you mention the name of our school, you will get a 

10% discount off anything that you purchase for the residential. 

We will send out a final letter in September with all the information you will need to prepare 

your child for the trip. In the meantime, here is a kit list from the Hollowford Centre, detailing 

what your child will need. 

Please bring the following items with you, clearly named: 

o At least three pairs of old trousers, not jeans 

o Warm jumpers/fleeces/ base layer  

o Several t-shirts 

o Walking boots (boots can be provided if needed) 

o Good quality walking socks (several pairs) (not ski socks please), plus socks for the 

evening  

o Waterproof coat and bottoms (can be provided if needed) 

o Hat and gloves 

o Shorts/sun tan cream (weather dependant!) 

o At least two pairs of old trainers (including one pair that can get wet) 

o Small rucksack or sports bag to contain everything 

o Two sets of clothes for indoors/evening 

o Indoor footwear (i.e. slippers/comfy shoes) 

o Pyjamas 

o Several changes of underwear – more than one set per day as children will get wet! 

o Towel and wash kit 

o Plastic water bottle 

o Torch – LED type more energy efficient (Aldi have some great head torches in stock!) 

o Bin bags for dirty/wet clothes 

o Small back pack (for their water bottle) 

PLEASE NOTE: 

Please do not spend lots of money on equipment – old or inexpensive clothing or 

equipment is required - OLD sports kit and trainers are best.  

All bedding is provided in the centre so please do not bring sleeping bags (but teach your 

child how to put a duvet cover on a duvet)! 

DO NOT send mobile phones/other expensive items which could be easily lost. If 

taken, they will be removed for safe keeping until we return back to school. 

Thank you. 

 


